
Justice Access Point under the civilian oversight and 
security sector reform project is conducting a 2 weeks 
visitation campaign in 28 policing districts in Uganda. The 
visitations are part of a comprehensive research effort 
that will culminate in the compilation of the Annual Status 
Report on Policing in Uganda. The report will provide 
data to aid both policy makers and practitioners in the 
security sector in Uganda design evident–driven reform.

22nd Aug-6th Sept 2024

This advocacy campaign will run from For more information, please 
contact us on:  

0708165290/ 0703384055
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